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In light of the current coronavirus pandemic, the Joint Select Committee on Australia's Family Law 
System (committee) has agreed to postpone the following committee hearings. 
 

• 6–9 April 2020: Launceston, Hobart, Melbourne 
• 28–30 April 2020: Darwin, Alice Springs and Adelaide; and 
• 9–11 June 2020: Kalgoorlie and Perth. 

 
The committee intends to reschedule these hearings with further information to be published on the 
committee's website in due course. In an endeavour to continue the committee’s work over the 
coming weeks, it will schedule in camera hearings with individual submitters by teleconference. 
 
 
Media enquiries:  

Cristy Elliott – cristy.elliott@aph.gov.au or (03) 9848 9900 

For background information:  

Secretariat to the Joint Select Committee into Australia's Family Law System – 
familylaw.sen@aph.gov.au or 02 6277 3439. 
 

Media release issue date: 24 March 2020 
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